
 

 

Notice No.:- NFSU-DC-Walk-in-FM-C/03-0822                       Date: 16-08-2022 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

 

WALK-IN-INTERVIEWS FOR  

CONTRACTUAL ENGAGMENT OF FACULTY POSITIONS  

(Revised Date of Walk-in-Interview 24th August 2022) 

With reference to the recruitment notification No. NFSU-DC-Walk-in-FM-C/03-

0822, dated 11
th

 August 2022, the Walk-in-Interview for recruitment of contractual 

faculty positions to be held at NFSU Rohini Delhi campus were to be held on 

22nd 2022.   

But due to some administrative reasons, the walk-in-interviews have been 

postponed for two days and these interviews shall now be conducted on 24th 

August 2022     from 11 am onwards.  All other terms & conditions of 

recruitment and venue of interviews are unchanged. 

All the interested and eligible candidates are requested to take note of change 

schedule. 

 

Campus Director 
Delhi Campus 
Date: 16th August 2022 
 


